
Sent by email 

April 11, 2023 

Aretha Adams 
Regional Clerk 
Regional Municipality of Peel 
aretha.adams@peelregion.ca / regionalclerk@peelregion.ca 

The Council of The Corporation of the City of Brampton passed the following resolution at its 
meeting of April 5, 2023: 

C086-2023 

That the Regional Councillors be requested to support the position expressed in closed session 
at the April 5 Council meeting, when considered at a Regional Council meeting pertaining to 
appointments to the Region of Peel Police Services Board. 

Yours truly, 

Terri Brenton 

Terri Brenton 
Legislative Coordinator, City Clerk’s Office 
Tel: 905.874.2106 / Fax: 905.874.2119 / TTY: 905.874.2130 
e-mail: terri.brenton@brampton.ca

(CL– 19.6) 

cc: Mayor Brown and Members of Council 
Giancarlo Cristiano, Strategic Public Policy Advisor, Strategic Public Policy and 

External Relations, Region of Peel: giancarlo.cristiano@peelregion.ca 
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